
 
ZEBRA ISLAND 

 
QUOTES 

 
“While their debut’s name indicates a moody listening, 
Zebra Island’s music is indeed influenced by dream pop 
and shoegaze style, The Baltic Scene magazine described 
their style as “pre-historic future pop”. The vivid and 
bright vocals together with lively synthesizer sounds, 
beats and low-key guitar sounds form a sound of their 

own.” – Estonian World! 

 
BIO 
 

[Pitch] 
 

Zebra Island is a mixture of dream pop and shoegaze, 
which meets with a dance music from the 1980s. Creating a 
mystical world of synths and ghost pop with a sense of 

poise and drama. 
 

[SHORT BIO] 
 

Zebra Island, with their colorful and bright vocals, 
dreamlike melodies, multi-dimensional synth intros are 

like a sip of freshly-made lemonade, which you can’t get 
enough of. Their unique style is a mixture of dream pop 



and shoegaze, which meets with a dance music from the 
1980s Creating a mystical world of synths and ghost pop 

with a sense of poise and drama.  
 

They have performed in several local and international 
music festivals including Tallinn Music Week, Intsikurmu, 

Kultuuritolm, Tartu Indiefest, Loftas Fest, Positivus 
Festival and Summer Sound Festival and shared the stage 

with Zola Jesus and Kate Boy. Their first album 
Saturnine, signed by I Love You Records in 2013, was 

remarked as best electronic pop album of Baltic coast by 
music critics and bloggers. In 2015, Zebra Island’s 

newest singles ‘’Lights and Shadows’’ and ‘’Jewels’’ were 
included to BBC Radio 3 playlist. 

 
[FULL BIO] 

 
Zebra Island, with their colorful and bright vocal, 

dreamlike melodies, multi-dimensional synth intros is 
like a sip of freshly-made lemonade, which you can’t get 
enough of. Their unique style is a mixture of dream pop 
and shoegaze, which meets with a dance music from the 

1980s. You can feel the influences of different artists 
including Kate Bush, Madonna, Spandau Ballet, Toro Y Moi, 

Grimes and Neon Indian. Creating a mystical world of 
synths and ghost pop with a sense of poise and drama 
which can be recognized only in Zebra Island’s music.  

 
Zebra Island has four members – Helina Risti (vocals, 
lyrics), Rasmus Lill (keyboards, producer, lyrics), 

Caspar Salo (drums) and Ivar Mägi (guitar). The band’s 
face is a flame-headed frontgirl Helina, who stands out 
with her vivid vocals and unique style. Together Zebra 

Island takes the listener on a journey to another planet. 
 

They have performed in several local and international 
music festivals including Tallinn Music Week, Intsikurmu, 

Kultuuritolm, Tartu Indiefest, Loftas Fest, Positivus 
Festival and Summer Sound Festival. They have also shared 

the stage with several indie acts most famously Zola 
Jesus and Kate Boy. Their first album Saturnine, signed 

by I Love You Records in 2013, was remarked as best 
electronic pop album of Baltic coast by music critics and 
bloggers, reaching even to British, Swedish and Danish 
music reviews. In 2015, Zebra Island’s newest singles 
‘’Lights and Shadows’’ and ‘’Jewels’’ were included to 

BBC Radio 3 playlist. 
 
 



 
 

AUDIO 
 

http://goo.gl/DF8irl 
http://goo.gl/OEn5aK 
http://goo.gl/GmWmLo 

 
VIDEO 

 
https://goo.gl/HI77mZ 
https://goo.gl/I3lauL  
https://goo.gl/yimBpj  

 
LIVE 

 
https://goo.gl/AGFwcj 
https://goo.gl/Ks09Wh  

 
 

CONTACTS 
 

Manager 
Britt Randma 
+372 55518438 

zebraislandmusic@gmail.com 
britt.randma@gmail.com 

 
 


